
 

Date: 13.09.2023 

 

Notice for Cancellation of Interview 

 

The interview scheduled on 25.09.2023 for the post of Assistant 

Professor in Home Science is postponed till further notice. Therefore the 

Call Letter issued to the candidates’ stands cancelled. Fresh call letters 

as per merit will be issued in due course of time.  

 

Candidates are requested to visit the college website for further updates. 

  

 

Principal 

 

 

 




